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MEMORANDUM 

 

 TO: ALL NSLP PROVIDERS   

FROM: ARDHS 

DATE: August 13, 2019  

SUBJECT: 2019 Finical Year End Report 

 
 
 
 
 

Please keep complete the attached form and return it to Leah Johannes at 
leah.johannes@dhs.arkansas.gov by August 30, 2019 by 4:30pm. A copy is also available on 
the resource library under HNP Mass Alerts.  If you have any questions regarding this memo, 
please contact your Program Specialist at: 501-682-8869.  
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